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3rd November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Before half term your children worked on creating a Christmas card design. A free 
sample of your child’s personalised Christmas card will be coming home this week. If 
you would like to order a pack(s) or any other products such as gift tags, mugs and 
so on with your child’s design on then please complete the order form that will come 
home with the card.  
 
Please return any orders, along with the completed order form and payment in cash 
(correct money must be included as no change will be available) or cheque (made 

payable to BRANSGORE SCHOOL ASSOCIATION) no later than Tuesday 
10th November.  
 
There will be collection points on each entrance at drop off in the mornings for you to 
place your order envelope in, this will then be quarantined before it is handled.  
 
The packs of cards will then be delivered to school and given to 
children in due course. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Rachel Sands 
BSA Chairperson 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


